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Autumn House Press is thrilled to announce the upcoming release of Sheryl 

St. Germain’s newest poetry collection The Small Door of Your Death. The 

poems in this book follow the tragic loss of the writer’s only son to a heroin 

overdose. Each piece shows deep compassion while wrestling with the 

confusion and pain in the aftermath of an untimely death. St. Germain’s work 

is striking in its honesty and moving in its tenderness.   
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About the Book  

In Sheryl St. Germain’s new collection, we find ourselves enthralled by one woman’s attempt 

to look straight into the eyes of Loss without blinking—to speak, without stuttering, grief’s 

true name—a name none of us wants to know, though we always listen for its inevitable approach. St. 

Germain’s work teaches us how to talk back, how to talk through the intimate agonies that, in many ways, 

define what it means to be human now.  Muriel Rukeyser said poetry cannot save us, but it is the kind of 

thing that could.  I think this book is proof of that. 

—Tim Seibles 

 

About the Author  

Sheryl St. Germain’s poetry books include Making Bread at Midnight, How Heavy the Breath of God, The Journals 

of Scheherazade, and Let it Be a Dark Roux: New and Selected Poems. She co-edited, with Margaret 

Whitford, Between Song and Story: Essays for the Twenty-First Century, and with Sarah Shotland Words Without 

Walls:  Writers on Violence, Addiction, and Incarceration. She directs the MFA program in Creative Writing at 

Chatham University and is co-founder of the Words Without Walls program. 

 

If you are interested in reviewing the book or scheduling a reading with the author, please don’t hesitate to 

email: cstroud@autumnhouse.org. This title is available for preorder from our distributor, UPNE Book 

Partners. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christine Stroud 

Editor in Chief  


